
COVID 19 Catch Up Premium 

 

The first tranche of catch up funding, to pay for interventions to help students catch up with 

learning missed during the closures in the year, has been received. Interventions are being 

implemented. 

William Perkin received c.£80,000. 

Areas identified where pupil progress has been impacted: 

Priority to Year 11 plus awaiting delayed Q1 results. 

Proposed use of catch up funding: 

• Year 11 booster intervention groups after school in all subjects, for all students. 
• Staffing of additional SEN/intervention groups to provide year group specific support in 

Y7 and 8. 
• Producing hard copy revision materials for students who do not have easy access to 

resources at home. 
• Producing hard copy catch-up booklets for all students in Y8 and 9 based on materials 

taught during lock-down. 
• Exploring subsidised tutoring to be targeted at needs identified by Q1. 
 

The effect of this expenditure will be monitored through our standard pupil progress 

monitoring systems, with particular attention being paid to reading ages. 

 


